
 

 

September 2023 
 
Dear families,  
 

Pre-loved Uniform Shop 
 
May I start by thanking you for your support with acknowledging and supporting our uniform policy 
Academy Uniform - Shireland Collegiate Academy. It has been clear from our uniform inspections 
that students are aware of our policy and are taking pride in wearing the correct uniform.  
 
All Academy uniform is available on the GOGNA website, but we are pleased to announce that 
because of your generosity we can offer families some preloved second hand items.  
 
If you would like to check our stock, please contact the Academy office.  
Prices are outlined below. 

• Blazers - £5 

• PE kits (limited stock) - £5 

• Ties - £2 
 

The success of our Pre-Loved Uniform store will only work with your kindness and generosity. This  
project highlights the importance of sustainability and will support families in our community. Any  
funds raised will support future Student Council community projects.  
 
A donation box has been placed in Reception, or your child can pass donations to their Head of 
Year.  
 
We will accept all Academy branded items such as blazers, ties, and branded PE kits. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs K Bates         Mr D Irish  
Acting Assistant Principal       Principal 

 

https://collegiateacademy.co.uk/families/academy-uniform/

